

Fitzwilliam House

2nd/3rd Floors ☐ Skimped Hill Lane

Bracknell □ Berkshire □ RG12 1BQ

t: 01344 415600

f: 01344 415666

e: foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk http://www.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk

03 March 2020

Jake

Email: Jake <request-650556-594c2abe@whatdotheyknow.com>

Dear Jake

## Freedom of Information Request 437

Thank you for your request for information which we received on 02 March 2020.

Our answer to your questions is as follows:

The number of locum/ agency staff at the trust within the pharmacy department – 3.80 WTE The total locum spend within that job group from this financial tax year to date - £220,459.67 The name of the Chief Pharmacists within the trust?

The Executive Director with overall responsibility is Dr Minoo Irani, Medical Director.

We hope this response fulfils your request.

Should you not be satisfied with our response, you have a right to complain and request a review. You should forward your complaint to <a href="mailto:foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk">foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk</a>.

In the meantime if you have any queries then please contact us at the above address.

Yours sincerely

Julie Hill

Company Secretary







